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Appendix to item 29.2 
 

 

 
FIG FORUM – HONG KONG SAR 

TERMS OF REFERENCE 
 
 
As proposed by the FIG Council, the HKIS has agreed to explore the formation of a HKSAR 
FIG Forum which shall be convened by the FIG existing member. 
 
The overall aim of the Forum will be to provide a facilitating mechanism to enable 
individuals not being members of HKIS in HKSAR, such as members of HKIES, to become 
involved in the work of FIG. 
 
More specifically the Forum will facilitate communication of the FIG Council and 
Commission work plans to a wider audience of surveyors in HKSAR. 
 
It is the intention that such model in the longer terms will develop the possibility of 
participation from a wider spectrum of surveyors in Hong Kong. 
 
The first meeting of the Forum will take place before the end of 2002. 
 


